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If you received funding in 2019-2020 from the Press, please submit progress and expenditure reports using the downloadable forms found below, to Alicia Gomez, Test Division Product Development Editor at argomez@umn.edu by the following dates:

Research Progress Report:  Wednesday, April 15, 2020 Word  | PDF
Product Development Progress Report:  Wednesday, April 15, 2020 Word  | PDF  
Expenditure Reports: Monday, July 1, 2020 Word  | PDF
_____________________________________________________

The Press annually invites proposals from non-student investigators on the MMPI Instruments.  Progress reports must be received before funding requests for 2020/2021 are considered.  
